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Comments: I am writing in regard to the White River Aspen Management Project.  I'm pleased to know the Forest

Service is undertaking this monumental project to help the aspen groves.  I would ask that much consideration be

given to the following:  minimal if any work/mitigation done in critical elk calving areas during elk calving season,

and that minimal work/mitigation occur during the elk rut particularly when hunters will be in the forest and have

utilized their numerous preference points to gain the hunting license.  In my permitted hunting area, non-resident

hunters can only draw some  licenses every 9 or 10 years.  For many it is a once in a lifetime hunt.  I would also

ask that advance communication inform permittees such as myself as to when and to what extent vegetation

management activities will take place within an outfitter permitted area.  Thanking you in advance for your time.


